
  

 
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

 
 March 22, 2022  
 
 
Mr. Adam Ortiz 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region 3, Mail Code 3RA00 
1650 Arch Street 
Philadelphia, PA  19103-2029 
 
Dear Regional Administrator Ortiz: 
 

In accordance with Section 9004 of Subtitle I of the Solid Waste Disposal Act, as amended by the 
Resource Conservation and Recovery Act, I am forwarding an application for approval of the Underground 
Storage Tank Program for the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. I believe you will find it contains the 
provisions necessary to implement an effective Underground Storage Tank Program. 
 

Should you require further information, please contact Patrick McDonnell, Secretary, Pennsylvania 
Department of Environmental Protection, at (717) 787-2814 or pmcdonnell@pa.gov.  Thank you for your 
assistance. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
  
 
 TOM WOLF   
 Governor  


